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KTV Episode 300 set to air 
 
(Kahnawake –  15, Onerahtókha/April 2013) The Communications Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is proud announce the release of KTV Episode 300 on 
Mohawk Television, Paul's Cable Channel 4 beginning on Wednesday, April 17th.  
 

 
 
This milestone episode is introduced by the show's very first anchor, Joe Delaronde, and 
will feature the latest news and information from the MCK, along with a special look back 
at some of the more memorable episodes from the last few years in a special 'highlights' 
segment. 
 
Episode 300 will be broadcast on Mohawk TV in a loop mode and will be repeated on 
Friday, April 19th and 26th. Segments of the show can also be seen on 
www.kahnawaketv.com . The special 300th hi-lite reel segment will be released on 
Youtube and Kahnawaketv.com on April 22nd. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please run at your discretion. 
For further information on this release, contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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